Dear teacher,
How are things?
My name is Alessandra and I’m 14 years old. I’m from Cervignano del Friuli, in the north-east of Italy and I study at Cervignano’s high school. Now I’m not at school because we are on holiday. 
On Christmas I stayed at home with my family because a law said we mustn’t meet anyone. I’m not happy to this because I stayed more 1 month at home and I had to not meet my friends. We follow the lessons online with the same subjects, but it isn’t like the school, because at it you can talk with the real people and it’s very important.
I wish go to school again but I know we can’t do it now because we are in a difficult situation with the covid-19.
One day I’d like to go to a new country for learn new things and meet new people when we will can meet us and talk together.
Good luck and respect the rules!
Love,
                                                                                                Alessandra

